
Nominating statement for Steven Creps-Rougeau 

Steven R. Creps, MD has been a family physician since 1993. He currently is self-employed by Perry 
Physicians, PC, in Shermans Dale, where he has worked since 2004. He also works part-time for Patient 
First in Mechanicsburg. He is board certified by the American Board of Family Medicine. Steve has 
married to Jefferson Creps-Rougeau for 7 years and resides in Harrisburg, PA. 

Steve has been a singing member of HGMC since 2004. He previously served on the board of directors as 
Treasurer from 2005-2011. He currently serves as Treasurer, having been appointed to fill a vacancy in 
October 2016, and elected in 2017 and 2019. In addition to being Treasurer, Steve currently serves as 
the chairperson of the Finance committee, and the Voices United Liaison.  

Nominating statement for Larue Stackhouse

Larue Stackhouse has lived in the Harrisburg area for the last 20 years. He currently works for Hempfield Behavioral 
Health as an executive assistant, where he has been employed since 2013. His credits at his current position include 
certification as a trainer for several programs run by the company, including “Aggression Replacement Training” 
which is a course provided for local schools at the middle school level to train troubled teens in social skills, moral 
reasoning, and anger replacement techniques. Larue’s work with a psychologist’s office involves a wide variety of 
community outreach and work with underprivileged and underserved communities, which should offer a strong 
baseline for skills that would transfer into serving on the board.
Larue has been a singing member of HGMC since it’s winter season of 2022. His previous volunteer experience 
includes volunteer work for the “Friends of Midtown” organization (volunteering to participate in various community 
events).


